
From the Sunday School Department 

Upcoming Dates to Note:  
March 27th - No S.S. classes 
April 9th - 8:30am - SS Staff Appreciation Breakfast 
June 5th - 9:30am Promotion Sunday 
June 12th - 10:00am Church Picnic @ Stanley Park 
June 19th - Last day of classes 
June 26-Sept.4 - Summer Break 
Sept.11th - Sunday School classes resume 
 
ATTENTION ALL SUNDAY SCHOOL STAFF 
You are invited to an Appreciation Breakfast for all S. S. staff 
on Saturday, April 9 @ 8:30am in our church fellowship hall. 
Join us for waffles, fellowship, and encouragement! 
Speaker: Marv Letkeman 
**Please add your name to the sign-up sheet on the foyer table if 
you can join us! 
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Blessed be the King that cometh in the 

name of the Lord: peace in heaven, and 

glory in the highest. 

Luke 19:38 
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This Week 

Monday, March 21  @ 7pm - Jr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross 

Wednesday, March 23 

7pm – Sr. Youth @ Glencross 

7pm – Church Spring Cleaning – Care groups along with those not 

attending a care group are invited to come and clean the church 

from top to bottom! Ice cream to follow. 

Friday, March 25  @ 10am Good Friday/Communion Service 

Message by Pastor Peter Redekopp 

March 27 - Easter Sunday Brunch from 9-10am                

(There will be no Sunday School on Easter Sunday.) 

Easter Sunday’s message – Pastor Trevor Fleming 

Coming up 

Corena Janzen speaking in the Adult Sunday School April 3rd –         

For the last 14 years she has worked with Wycliffe Bible 

Translators in Papua New Guinea.  She lives and works with a 

hunter-gatherer tribe, who speak the Sos Kundi language, helping 

them achieve their goal of translating God’s Word into their 

language. 

“Bless the Work of our Hands”, Sunday May 1st – During this 

service we would like to ask the Lord’s blessing on our everyday 

work.  We are asking that you take one or two pictures of 

yourself at your place of work and email them to Rose Friesen,         

so that she can put together a slide show for that Sunday.  The 

deadline for pictures is April 25th. 

Baptism Service is planned for April 17th. 

DVBS will be running in the 3rd week of July.  Please be in prayer 

for volunteers and for God working in children’s hearts. 

Today’s Service 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Call to Worship  –  Matt Klassen 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Children’s Item – Ladawn Neufeld 

Message –  Pastor Peter Redekopp 

“Let not your Hearts be Troubled” 

John 14:1-14; 27-31 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 
 


